
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 283 
City of Kendrick, County of Latah, Idaho 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the patrons of School District No. 283 that a Special 
Meeting of the board of Trustees has been called on May 21st, 2025, at 11:30 a.m. at the 
Kendrick High School Library.   
 
The purpose of this Special Meeting is holding an Executive Session. 
 
 This special meeting of the Board of Trustees is called pursuant to Idaho Code 74-
206(1)(b). 
 
 
 Dated this 13th day of May 
 
 
         

________________________________ 
Clerk 

School District No. 283 
Latah, Nez Perce, & Clearwater Counties 

 

 

Posted at District Office, Kendrick Post Office, and Juliaetta Post Office   
              

 


